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Chantilly High School

FAIRFAX COUNTY
4201 Stringfellow Road

PUBLIC SCHOOLS
Chantilly, Virginia  20151-2600


Dear _______________________,
My name is Kevin Ford and I am the Head Baseball Coach at Chantilly High School.  I am writing to ask if your business would like to help out our baseball program here at Chantilly.  We have started a banner sponsorship program on our outfield wall that has become one of our major fundraising projects.  

We are working hard to make our program one of the best in the state by improving our facilities, the level of competition we play, and the quality of the equipment that our athletes wear as they take the field.  The improvements not only help our program but also the community as many teams use our field during the summer.  Our goals for this year are to complete a renovation of our dugouts, make necessary field improvements and buy new uniforms.  Our district and regional competition is exceptional and in order to remain one of the top programs, these improvements are necessities.   

Our banner sponsorship program involves making a donation of $595.00 dollars or more and we will have a 5’ x 8’ banner made with your company’s logo and information.  The banner will be placed on the outfield wall of the baseball field for the spring baseball season, the summer baseball season and the fall field hockey season.  That totals roughly 9 months of advertisement in a very visible location.  We make the banner for you and store it in hope that you choose to renew your sponsorship the next year. 
I hope that you are able to help our players achieve their goals by providing us with your sponsorship.  I have enclosed a sponsorship form for you to complete and some information on returning it to me.  Even if you are not able to help us out at this time please come by and see a game this spring.  Thank you for your time.

Kevin Ford

Head Baseball Coach

Chantilly High School

